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Extra Troopers On Duty In Otoe County 
(Nebraska City, Neb.)- Troopers with the Nebraska State Patrol Headquarters Troop-Lincoln will
have an increased presence in Otoe County during special enforcement efforts planned September
20-21.

“There is a lot going on in the area this weekend and motorists can expect to see an increase in
traffic volume,” said Captain Lance Rogers, Commander Headquarters Troop. “We want everyone
to enjoy themselves in a safe responsible manner and to abide by all traffic safety laws.”

Special enforcement activities will include high visibility patrols along with a vehicle check paid for
in part thanks to a $3,100 grant from the Nebraska Office of Highway Safety (NOHS). 

Motorists are reminded to obey the posted speed limits, always wear their seat belt and never drive
impaired or distracted. Impaired or reckless drivers can be reported to the Nebraska State Patrol
Highway Helpline when safe to do so by dialing *55 from any cellular phone, or 1-800-525-5555
from any landline. Emergencies should be reported to 911. 
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